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secretary

From: Gay Wilson [pwi39068@bigpond.net.au]

Sent:  Tuesday, July 11, 2006 7:23 PM A
To: secretary

Subject: COT Reports

As a small buyer and seller of silver and gold futures and options through your exchange | am disturbed to see
that one of your few remaining avenues of information for us, the committtment of traders report, may be

discontinued. The removal of M3 (not your doing) has been a disaster. Please keep the COT Reports. Thank you!
Roger Meadmore,

Sydney,Australia.
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